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School
Dates:

Tuesday 15th August
- Curriculum Day

Wednesday 16th August
- Super Hero Dress

Up Day

Monday 28th August
- Book Week Dress

Up Day

Tuesday 29th August
- Book Fair starts

Thursday 31st August
- Father & Special

Person’s Day Stall

Friday 15th September
- Last day of Term

Check our website for
more dates.

A Message from the Principal
Dear Families,

School Diaries
This year we introduced our school diaries. It is an expectation
that these live in your child’s school bag and travel to and
from school each day. Please record your nightly home
reading in these diaries. Students in Years 4 - 6 should be able
to record their own reading but they may need supervision
and direction to complete this. Teachers are also beginning to
use these in class more frequently when looking at future
events, calendars in maths and tracking our attendance.
Please ensure your child’s diary is in their school bag. If you
need a replacement this can be purchased at the office for
$10.

Respectful Behaviours within the School Community
When parents, carers and school staff work together as one
team, our students do better. Everyone at school, particularly
staff and parents/carers, play a role in making school a better
place for learning and work.

Parents, carers and school staff have a relationship that can
last many years. This is an opportunity to work together to
create a positive relationship in the best interests of your
child. When this relationship is built on respect and trust,
students learn better and feel like they belong in the school.
Every member of our school community has a right to feel
safe and be protected.

The department’s Respectful Behaviours within the School
Community Policy describes the positive behaviour expected
from parents, carers, and other adults in Victorian school
communities. The policy sets clear standards of behaviour to
create a safe, respectful, and inclusive learning environment
for students, staff and adults.

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Respectful-Behaviours-within-the-School-Community-Policy.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Respectful-Behaviours-within-the-School-Community-Policy.aspx
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Respect your
Environment
This past week we have
been focusing on litter

around the yard with our
students and it is sad to
also see so much litter
around our boundary
fences on the outside.
Please encourage your

child to place their litter in
the bin. You can also help
by providing students with
‘nude’ food. This is food
that has no packaging.
After school we also see
parents providing their

child/ren with snacks and
then as they walk off the
child is dropping their

rubbish when parents are
not aware.

Please discuss this with
your child/ren at home.

We need to work as a team
to improve our
environment.

There are also resources to support safe and respectful
relationships in our school community, including information
about getting involved in the school, advice on how to raise a
concern or complaint, and parenting support resources. You
can find the policy and these resources here. You may also
see a new poster up around our school, promoting positive
behaviour. Thank you for your support around this area.

Year 3 - Pizza and Movie Night.
This year marked our first Year 3 pizza and movie night.
Students stayed at school on Friday night until 7pm. We
enjoyed games, a movie, popcorn and pizza. This is a new
addition in 2023 to our whole school camping program to
ensure each cohort has a special event each year.

Principal’s Day
Last Friday was also Principal’s Day. Thank you to all the
students and families that approached myself and the
Assistant Principals throughout the day to share their best
wishes and gratitude. We had a great day with many cards,
visits to our meetings and offices as well as a beautiful
morning tea. I would like to take this opportunity to thank
both Sandra Allison (Wellbeing Assistant Principal) and
Tracey Nihill (Acting Assistant Principal of Teaching and
Learning) for all their time and dedication to Wallan PS.
These two individual spend many days meeting with
teachers, leaders, students, external agencies and our
families to improve the opportunities for all the students
at our school.

Thank you
Tracey Humphries has been involved at Wallan
Primary School for over 14 years. Tracey ran
our BASP (Before and After School Care
Program) prior to Big Childcare. Tracey has
always been very supportive of our school,
students and their families. When we
outsourced BASP we acknowledged the work
that Tracey had done. Tracey has more
recently moved into a classroom ES role to
support our students. Now that Tracey is
leaving Wallan PS we want to acknowledge her
again. Thank you Tracey.

Thank you to Harriet Vouyoukas who has been
an ES classroom member for the past 2 years
at WPS. We appreciate all the time and effort
she has put in with the students and classes at
our school. We wish her well in her new
administration role at Broadmeadows SDS.

Kind regards, Tanya Kirkright - Principal

DO YOUR BEST⭐ HELP OTHERS SUCCEED⭐ RESPECT YOUR ENVIRONMENT⭐

https://www.vic.gov.au/building-positive-relationship-your-childs-school
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/PAL/safety-at-work-for-school-staff-parent-poster.pdf
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Our
Foundation
students had
a great day
celebrating

their 100th Day
of school.

Students have
been

completing
various activities based on the
number 100. We also dressed up

to mark the occasion!

Students made the number 100 on the
basketball court.

Being outdoors is important for mental
health and well-being. Almost anything that
can be taught indoors can also be taught
outside. We have decided to explore an
outdoor education program with our

Foundation and Year 1 classes this year.
Our program begins this week!

The program will be a mix of science,
engineering, environmental education, First
Nations learning, art and oral language

development. Unless the weather is very wet
or hot, your child will be spending 1 hour
outdoors each week, connecting with the

natural world. Please ensure that your child
has the appropriate clothes for their weekly
session, for example long pants, coat, hat. Ms
Grahame will be teaching our new program

and is excited to meet everyone.

FOUNDATION 2024
ENROLMENTS

Thank you for all the Foundation 2024
enrolments. Please make sure you have

collected your new ‘Foundation’ T-shirt which
students can wear around the community.
Please contact the office if you have any

questions.

Head Knock Reminder
It is policy that if a child has a head knock
they will stay in sick bay until a parent/carer
has spoken with our staff and either agreed
to return them to class or decided to collect
the student. Please be aware that we need
verbal consent before they return to class.

DO YOUR BEST⭐ HELP OTHERS SUCCEED⭐ RESPECT YOUR ENVIRONMENT⭐
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BOOK WEEK
CELEBRATIONS

To celebrate Book Week Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will participate in visual storytelling sessions
on Monday 28th August and Foundation, Year 1 and 2 students will participate in
drawing a story sessions on Wednesday 30th August.
Ben Wood is a children’s book illustrator. He has illustrated over 25 books, including
Blast Off! by Shelly Unwin, the Squishy Taylor series by Ailsa Wild, and the hilarious
new series Real Pigeons by Andrew McDonald.
Ben will entertain students with tips and tricks for creating a story with pictures.

Don’t forget our Book Week Dress Up Day on
Monday 28th August!

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and Wallan PS is excited to be participating. It is not a
competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a set number of books by 8 September 2023. Children
from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and teachers. Children
from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. All children who meet the Challenge will receive a
certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian Premier and former Premiers. To read more visit:
https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge
Individual Student Codes are provided by your classroom teacher.
Families are encouraged to log in at home and add books you read.
Teachers will also log books that are read in the classroom. You can
start reading now and write your books in your school dairy, so you can
add them when you get your code.

Our Teachers are Learners too!
We put ourselves in the shoes of our learners by
trying our learning tasks before we use them in the
classroom. We had lots of fun trying out our Maths
Learning Tasks.

DO YOUR BEST⭐ HELP OTHERS SUCCEED⭐ RESPECT YOUR ENVIRONMENT⭐

https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge
https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge
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Thank you Wallan PS Students…

DO YOUR BEST⭐ HELP OTHERS SUCCEED⭐ RESPECT YOUR ENVIRONMENT⭐
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Community News

DO YOUR BEST⭐ HELP OTHERS SUCCEED⭐ RESPECT YOUR ENVIRONMENT⭐


